
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE  

HEBRON HISTORIC PROPERTIES COMMISSION 

HEBRON, CONNECTICUT  
  

The Hebron Historic Properties Commission will hold a Public Hearing at a Meeting scheduled 

for Thursday, September 12, 2024, at 6:30 P.M., to be held at the Peters House in Burnt Hill Park, 

150 East Street, Hebron, CT, on the following:  
  

1. Petition of Bryan Tarbell to apply for a Certificate of Appropriateness for 44 Porter Road in 

Hebron, CT, owned by Bryan & Allyn Tarbell, to re-side portion of 44 Porter Road (facing 

Porter Road) to preserve sufficient authenticity and originality to maintain its status on the 

National Historic Register. 

 

 

Dated at Hebron, Connecticut, this 3rd day of September 2024.  
  

Mary Ann Foote, Chair  

 

 
 

Legal Notice will be published in the Rivereast News Bulletin on September 6, 2024.  
  

  


